
  

Via C-Access 
November 18, 2014 

 
 
 
Tyrik Gray 
Friends of Aaron Braunstein 

 

 
Dear Tyrik Gray: 
 
The New York City Campaign Finance Board staff has reviewed the activity of the 2013 campaign of 
Aaron Braunstein (the “Campaign”). Based on various factors—including the level of activity reported 
by the Campaign on its verified disclosure statements and the results of pre-election statement reviews—
this letter concludes our review of the Campaign for the 2013 elections. A response to this letter is not 
required. 
 
The January 15, 2014 disclosure statement (#16) was the last disclosure statement the Campaign was 
required to file with the CFB for the 2013 elections. The Campaign is required to maintain its records 
for six years after the election. In addition, please contact the New York State Board of Elections for 
information concerning its separate filing requirements. 
 
If you have any questions concerning this letter, please call the Audit Unit at (212) 409-1800.  
 

 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
       Jonnathon Kline 
       Director of Auditing and Accounting 
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